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On Monday, May 12, Lyn Mann from Lake Forest, CA, will present "Slick Tricks," a lecture that
features handy little quilting tricks that Lyn has learned over the years. She says this is her most

popular lecture. The April 2001 issue of "Quilters Newsletter" had a "Slick Tricks" article by Lyn

that was so popular with its readers that the magazine has contracted with her to do two articles
a year on this subject. Lyn is a quilter, national and international teacher, author, and writer, and

has appeared on HGTV's Simply Quilts.

In Lyn's class "There's No Such Thing As an Ugly Fabric" on Tuesday, May 13, participants will
construct a simple scrap quilt while learning how to make any fabric (whether it is ugly or just hard
to use) look great depending on what you put with it. The registration for this class is included in this

Pot Luck ............
for all Committee Chairs (past and future)

®Wednesday, May 21st at 6:30 pm.
® All Saints Lutheran Church
, 8251 Pioneers Blvd.
®Please bring your table service
and a dish to share.
®Bring your committee folders and reports
to exchange.
Vicky 826-5008 or gs20937@alltel.net

newslettter.
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Lincoln Quilters Guild — quilting since 1973
Meeting the second Monday of each month, September through May,
at the Seventh Day Adventist Church, 4015 S. 49™ Street, Lincoln, Nebraska
Gathering at 6:30 pm. Program at 7:00 pm




Next Newsletter Deadline:
May 30, 2003

The Flain Print
is the monthly newsletter of the
Lincoln Quilters Guild
of Lincoln, Nebraska.

Editor and Layout:
Marilyn Remboilt
Circulation: Carol Curtis

The deadline for submitting
articles to the Plain Print is the
Wednesday following the guild

meeting.
Send articles and ads to:
Sherry Taylor
202 Lakewood Drive,

Lincoln, NE 68510
(402)483-5442

e-mail:
staylor(@ameritas.com

Advertising in the Plain Print

Businesses:

A 3 Y2 x 2" sized ad is $20 for
the first month and $15 per
month for subsequent months.
A 3 Y2 x 4" sized ad is $35 for
the first month and $30 per
month for subsequent months.
Ads must be camera-ready.
Individuals:

Anyone may place classified
quilt-related ads in the
“Quilters’ Exchange” at a cost
of $5 for 30 words. Send the
exact text for ads.

Send ads along with a check
made out to “Lincoln Quilters
Guild" to Sherry Taylor (See
address info above.)

NOTE: =¥ Resource Room Quilt Displays

We thank Jim Magey for sharing his wife Linda's quilts during
February and March.

"April Showers Bring May Flowers" is our current theme. Thanks t
Jo Anne Bair, Brenda Carlson, Sheila Green, Lucile Lenz, Carolyn
Meter, Elaine Nielson, Marilyn Rembolt and Chris Wiegers for
brightening the Resource Room April and May. We receive many
positive comments from Art Center staff and visitors.

Nebraska State Fairwill have the needlework book and entry
form available on the Internet May 1, 2003. The web site is

B S e
- www.statefair.org >

Remember that the Lincoln Quilters Guild offers a ribbon and
$25 for the following contests.

® Founders Award - must to 65 years of age
® Wallhanging or Miniature- best entry in this category
®First Quilt

The Pride of Nebraska contest also offers a ribbon and $25 for

a quilt that reflects Nebraska's heritage. The Nebraska State
Quilt Guild sponsors this contest. The quilt can be any size.

I need your help! Sign up to hang the quilts or to white glove at the
May meeting. You can call me at 421-7502 or email me at
tgapp@neb.rr.com for a time slot. Last year, we had 342 quilts 7
the state fair and I am looking forward to another great quilt

display. -------- Linda Gapp

NOTE: New editor for the Plain Print is Sherry Taylor. Please
submit future articles (written) to Sherry’s contact information in
the box to the left on this page!
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Review of LQG Library Policy..................

Our library collection is housed at the University Place Art Center ,
2601 N.48"™, on the second floor. The center is open Mon-Sat 10 - 5.

-




LQG members may check out books during the summer months or anytime the art center is open. A
large blue notebook contains the entire library listings. After nearly 4 months of waiting, our bookcases
are finally in place in the Resource Room. Please continue to keep the room as tidy as possible as it
serves many uses for the guild and the Art Center. We will be doing some rearranging this summer.
Stop by and admire the shelves and check out a book.

To check out a book:

1. Remove card from book , sign your name, phone number and date of checkout.

2. Place card in small basket.

3. Check out is for one month and limited to two books at a time.

4. Return books to the return box or to the next monthly meeting.

2002-2003 NEW Library Purchases:

We have added many new books to our library this
year. So check these out for great summer reading...

. Art and Inspiration by Michael James

. Fantastic Fabric Folding by Rebecca Watt

. Landscape Quilts by Nancy Zieman

. New York Beauty by Karen Stone

. Stori of Beaded Embellishments by Mary Stori
. Country Quilts by Country Living

. This Old Quilt by Margaret Aldrich

. Make Any Block Any Size by Joen Wolfrom
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9. Foundation Borders by Hall & Haywood

10. America From the Heart by Karey Bresenhan

11. Quilts for Mantels & More by Susan Thomson

12. New Directions in Chenille by Nannette Holmberg

I13. Treasure or Not — How to Compare & Value
American Quilts by Stella Rubin

14. Snippet Sensations by Cindy Walter

15. Sarah's Patchwork by Stephanie Whitson

16. Karyn's Memory Bos by Stephanie Whitson

17 Nora's Ribbon Memories by Stephanie Whitson

18. Quick Quilts Using Quick Bias by Gretchen Hudock
19. Color Blend Applique by Jane Townswick

20. Appliquilt in the Cabin by Tonee White

21. Collecting Americana by Jo Morton

Generous Library Donations:

Our guild members have been very generous this
year. Wonderful books have been added to our
library. We thank you all for sharing.

1. Pat French =*Flower Pounding by Anna Frischkorn
& Amy Sandrin

2. Marie Weber =*Quilted Safari by Donna Wilder
3. Jo Morton =» Olde is New Again by Jo Morton
4. Ruth Griswold = Scrap Frenzy by Sally Schneider
5. Saily Gowin = A Stitch in Time by Ann Rinaldi
=¥ Broken Days by Ann Rinaldi
=»The Blue Door by Ann Rinaldi

6. Karalene Smith =» Striplate Piecing by Debra
Wagner

=?Threaded Together by The Pink Ribbon Quilt
Project

7. Kathy Moore = Treasures from Yesterday Book Il
by Sharon Newman

=*New Ideas for Lap Quilting by Georgia
Bonesteel

8. Elizabeth Sterns =% Better Homes & Garden 501
Quilt Blocks

9. Michael James =»All About Quilting from A to Z by
Quilted Newsletter

10. Anonymous =* Contemporary Quilts from
Traditional Designs by Caron Mosey

=* Special Occasion Table Runners by Janet
Brandt

=* Shining Star Quilts by Judy Martin
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11. Judy Lane =¥Fit to be Tied by Judy Martin
=*Plum Creek Christmas by Johanna Wilson
—*Reflections of Baltimore by Jean Kimball
=*An Amish Adventure by Roberta Horton

=*Old Fashioned Applique Quilt Designs by
Susan Johnson

=*Perennial Patchwork by Jackie Robinson
=*Quilts in the Tradition of Frank Lloyd Wright
-*The Basket Quilt by Jean Wells

=¥Scrap Patchwork and Quilting by Marti Michell

=*America’s Heritage Quilts by Better Homes and
Gardens

Treasurer's Report 3/1/03 thru 3/31/03-
- Canolyu Meten, Treasurer ---

Checking Account Balance @ 2/28/03 $5,774.92
Income:
Checking Interest  ..................... 1.13
MCG Cheese Box Account  ............ 112.33
Mini Raffle quilts ................... 130.50
Programs and Workshops ............ 450.00
Total INCOME ws iousssonsms smsms s $ 693.96
Expenses:
Discover Nebraska .............. $ 111.80
FallRetreat ...................... 10.69
Historical documentation ............. 12.91
LIbFary  commsscmus sommas snmms shms 95.11
Meeting Room  .................. 150.00
National QuiltingDay ............... 281.64
Newsletter ....................... 353.90
Programs & Workshops ............ 361.00
Quilt Show 2004 .................. 20.00
SpringBus Trip .......... ... ... .. 64.28
Total Expenses ................... $1,461.33
Checking Account Balance @ 3/31/03 ... $5,007.55
Total of (D's @3/31/03 ............ $19,199.13
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Quilters” Exchange

Book Wanted for Purchase! Calico and Chintz:
Antique Quilts from the Collection of Patricia S. '
Smith, published by National Museum of
American Art, 1997. Contact Kathy Moore, 402-
488-5620 or kathymoore@neb.rr.com.

FOR SALE: Very nice Singer Featherweight 221
with attachments. Originally purchased in 1956.
Contact: Phyllis Hronik; 645-6077 (1927 N.
Columbia;Seward, NE)

NEEDED: Machine quilting for quilts for Rosie.
Call: 791-5741 - Contact: Mary Ann Murray; 24405
S. 68% St.; Firth, NE 68358

“AT-HOME WITH MARY" fundraiser

Friday, June 13, 2003
10:00 AM ..... Coffee
2:00 PM ... Tea
T:00 PM ... Dessert
View Mary Ghormley's - Library, Storage of
Quilts, Doll Beds with their Quilts
and Hear Mary Talk on
“Quilt Patterns, Legend or Myth”
$20.00 a ticket.
Contact person is Jean Davie at 488-3220

1
March 27, 2002
| was surprised and dellghted when
Wendy called, even more so when she
disclosed her message. It has been a
satisfylng and rewarding, stimulating, and
educational experlence to be a part of
Lincoln Quiiters Qulld. | conslider that | am
still a part of Lincoln Quilters Quilld, and
cherish each contact.
Thank you, quillters of Lincoln, for
the honor of belng named a life member.
— Mona Jeanne
14 Granite Drive; Penfleld, NY 14526




MINUTES:Lincoln Quilters Guild Agril
Meeting

April 13, 2003

President Sheryl Jonas welcomed everyone, and
sitroduced Gloria Smith. Gloria was one of the quilters who
helped with the Prairie Festival at Irving Middle School. One
of the students, Neil Murdock showed the pillow that he had
made during the festival.

Program: Donna introduced Cindy Brick from Castle Rock,
CO. Cindy presented a program entitled "God bless the
US.A. - Patriotism in Cloth", featuring 200 years of
patriotism in themes and fabric.

The minutes of the March meeting were approved as
printed in the Plain Print.

The Treasurer's report was approved as printed in the
Plain Print. Carolyn Meter presented the budget for the
2003-4 guild year. The Finance Committee worked out the
budget, considering reduced revenues from the last few
years. Some income line items were reduced to match the
projected incomes for the following year, as were some
expenditure line items. The budget will be voted in during
the May meeting.

Announcements:
— We had 15 guests this evening.
Thank you to the Refreshments committee.

A clipboard was passed around for Greeters and
Refreshment Committee sign-ups for next year.

Thank you's from Jo Morton and Friendship Home were
shared.

The Hewitt Place will host Ricky Clark from Oberlin, OH.
She will discuss the exhibit "Amish Quilts and Amish Culture"
on Wednesday, April 16th, 2003 at 3:00 pm.

The Haymarket Farmers' Market is looking for more

exhibitors and sellers for Saturday mornings from May to
October.

St. Monica's is holding a benefit luncheon on Tuesday,
April 21, 2003. This is a Thank You for the guild's many
years of quilt donations to St. Monica's.

The Czech Festival will be held on May 4, 2003 from
9:00 am to 4:30 pm at the Moose Lodge, 4901 N 56th St
in Lincoln. The group would like to have some guild
members quilting during the festival. If anyone is interested
in participating, call leanette Pribyl Smith at 489-1908

At Home with Mary will be held on June 13th with time
slots of 10 am, 2 pm, and 7pm. Tickets are on sale for $20
for any session, and each time slot includes an array of food
selections.

Membership dues are being taken by Carolyn Bowman,
and will do so next month as well.

Committee Reports:

Nominations Committee Chair Wendy Ray presented the
slate of officers for 2003-4, and they were voted in
unanimously.

Discovery NE - The Wednesday Girls have been
documenting the quilts that have been donated to Discover
NE. With others, they are also active participants in the
grade school visits. Over the current school year, they have
visited 23 elementary schools, 71 classrooms, and
volunteered for 505 hours. Channel 5 has taped a one-hour
video that features quilting in Lincoln. The Discover NE
segment is the 3rd part of the hour that is being broadcast
during the month of April. A videocassette copy is available
for checkout through the library.

The Art Center will be having a fund raising auction on
April 25th, with several guild members donating items for
the benefit. Cost is $25 to attend the evening. The guild
donated funds to purchase bricks commemorating the
founding members of the guild. They can be viewed at the

-5-



Art Center.

Friendship Blocks had 6 winners: Ruth Hicks, Barb
Burton, Marilyn Rembolt, Genie Sullivan, Anita Ahrens, and
Sandy Gruntorad.

The MCGRR Raffle earned $373 on the 4 donated quilts.
The winners were:

Heddy Kohl quilt won by Joyce Page

Diane Deahl quilt won by Sharlee Green

Lois Wilson quilt won by Mona Jeanne Easter

Vicky Skuodas quilt won by Kathy Miller

Name Tag drawing winners were:

Guests: Velma Willet, Shirle Chaffin, and Mary Rademaker

Members: Anne Parrott, Barb Schlegelmilch, Sheryl
Jonas, and Sandy Gruntorad

The Raffle Quilt has only 3 rows left to quilt, and it may
be completed for the May meeting. Kate thanked all who
have worked so hard to get it finished.

Connie Strope recognized the Guild Life Members. Seven
Life members were present: Mary Ghormley, Ginny Welty,
Louise Howey, Jean Davie, Sandy Anderson, Judy Lane and
Pat Hackley They were presented a pin commemorating their
long service to LQG.

The Mini Raffle earned $144.55 and the winners are:
A book was won by Jean Tutty

A book donated by Pat Jansen was won by June Tewes
A quilt donated by Millie Fauquet was won by Mary Hild
A quilt donated by Lois Wilson was won by Joyce Page

The Bus Trip destination is still a secret, but the itinerary
was presented to those participating.

Retreat will be held on Oct. 3, 4, and 5th. Reservation

sign-ups will start in May; cost is $80.

The State Fair Chair, Linda Gapp spoke about site and
lighting changes for the show building. Ertry forms will be
available on the Internet after May 1st. The forms will be
printed and mailed in, with a deadline of August 6th.
Www.statefair.org is the website, or you may email Linda at
tgapp@neb.rr.com to obtain a copy. They are considering
a patriotic category for this year's fair.

Program in May: Slick Tricks with Lynn Mann. The class
on Tuesday, May 13th will be "There's No Such Thing as an
Ugly Fabric"

Meeting was adjourned to Show and Tell.

submitted by Vicky Skuodas

L8 84 84
PUBLIC EDUCATION

This year LQG has purchased books for
Lincoln's Public Elementary Schools. "The
Quiltmakers Gift" or"The Seasons Sewn-a Yearin
Patchwork" are being delivered to the schools with
a bookplate stating that the book has been
donated by LQG. A thank you has been received
by Philip Schoo, Superintendent of Schools.
Brenda Carlson and Sheila Green have worked
with Donna Ewoldt, Media Specialist for LPS, in
the selection of and approval by the School Board
for this donation.

DISCOVER NEBRASKA

We have completed our third successful year
taking Discover Nebraska to the fourth grade
classrooms. This year we will present to 23
elementary schools, 71 classrooms!! It is
estimated that Lincoln Quilt Guild members have
volunteered 505 hours for this project during the
2002-2003 school year. We thank the Wednesday
Girls as they continue to document the quilts that
have been donated for this project. Our Lead
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Presentersinclude: Jean Ang, Sheila Green, Lucile

Lenz and June Reta. Assists: Brenda Carlson,

Sally Gowin, Shariee Green, Carolyn Meter,

Dorothy Neill, Merna Phillips, Midge Reeder and

Mirginia Welty. We thank the Guild for their support
1is Public Education Project.

Lucile Lenz and Dorothy Neil were interviewed
by Ruth Ann Lyness, a host of the channel 5
program "Aging Services, Live and Learn." This
was part of a four program series on quilting.
Othersinterviewed include Michael James, Carolyn
Ducey and Janneken Smucker and students from
Rousseau Elementary School. Lucile and Dorothy
discussed individual blocks on the Discover
Nebraska quilt. Other Discover Nebraska quilts
shown were the Crazy Quilt, Dresden Plate Quilt
and Judy Lane's handpainted quilt based on the
book, "Sam Johnson and the Blue Ribbon Quilt."
Dorothy showed the strip pieced pillow made by
students of the Irving Middle School Prairie Festival
lead by LQG members. These four-12 minute
segments will be broadcast on Channel 5 during
the month of April. The programs will be shown the
following times: Mondays 11:30am and 9:30pm,
Wednesdays 6pm, Thursdays 9:30am, Fridays
11:30am, Saturdays 11am and Sundays 5pm. This
should be great public relations for the Lincoln
Quilters Guild. Thanks Lucile and Dorothy!

e A e A K
1QSC Event Schedule.

Another exciting summer, filled with quilt-related events, is
unfolding at the International Quilt Study Center at UNL

The 1QSC exhibition "Modern Marvels: Quilts Made From Kits
1915-1950," opens at the Robert Hillestad Textiles Gallery on June
2nd. We invite you to attend a special opening reception on May
30th, from 5:00 - 6:15 pm and meet visiting members of the 1QSC
International Advisory Board.

"Modern Marvels* will be on display until August 29, 2003;
special summer extended hours will give visitors an opportunity to
tour the IQSC's state-of-the-art storage facility during their visit to
the exhibition. Summer hours are Monday through Friday, 9:00 am
to 12:00 pm and 1:00 pm to 4:00pm. Both the Hillestad Textiles

Gallery and the 1QSC are located on the second floor of the Home
Economics Building on UNL's East Campus.

Two special public events are planned in conjunction with
*Modern Marvels."

Join us for the IQSC's first Quilt Identification Day to be held in
the Home Economics Building on Saturday, June 14, from 10:00
am until 4:00 pm. Members of the public are invited to bring in
their family quilts where volunteers from the International Quilt
Study Center will examine them and offer information about their
patterns, fabrics and styles. Please call Alta at 402/472-6549 if
you plan to attend. (There is a two quilt limit for each person.)

On June 25th, Merikay Waldvogel, author of Soft Covers for
Hard Times and Patchwork Souvenirs of the 1933 Chicago World's
Fair, will present a lecture titled "Kit Quilts: More Than They Were
Cut Out To Be." The lecture will be held at 1:00 pm in the Home
Economics Building auditorium, Room 14. Waldvogel, the 2003
Othmer Fellow at the International Quilt Study Center, will discuss
kit quilt manufacturers and designers, their design sources, and
kit package contents.

A new rotation of Amish crib quilts will also be on display in
the ongoing IQSC exhibition, "At the Crossing: Midwestern Amish
Crib Quilts and the Intersection of Cultures*® at the Great Plains Art
Collection at the Hewit Place, 1155 Q St., Lincoln. Hours are
Tuesday through Saturday, 10:00 am-5:00 pm and Sunday, 1:30
pm-5:00pm.

All 1QSC exhibitions and events are free and open to the
public. Call 402-472-6549 for more information.

Lincoln Quilters Guild PROPOSED BUDGET 2003-
2004 to be voted on during May ‘03 meeting...
prepared by Carolyn Meeter

Propos

ed Budget

2003-04

INCOME

Interest on Checking 25
Interest on CD's 175
Membership Dues 6,800
Mini Raffle Quilts 800
Misc. Income 0



Newsletter Advertisments 400
Programs & Workshops 2,300
Quilt Frame Rental 0
Quilt Show 2004 (1/2) 0
Quilt Show 2002 2,982
General Fund monies 2,638
Santa socks *
Spring Bus Trip *
Biennial Fall Retreat *
TOTAL INCOME 16,120
*doesn't affect budget
(self-funding accounts)
EXPENDITURES
Operations
Administration 200
Courtesy & Hospitality 100
Janitor gratuity 100
Historical documentation 50
Meeting room rent 1,200
Insurance & bonding 310
bulk rate permit & PO 200
box rental
Guild information flyers 130
Membership book 600
Newsletter(inc. 2,800
print&postage)
Equipment & furnishings 100
Total Operations 5,790
Educational Services
Programs & workshops 5,000
Library books 400
National quilting day 350
Spring bus trip *
Biennial fall retreat *
Quilt Show 2004 seed 2,000
money
Quilt Show 2002 seed
money
Total Educational 7,750
Services
Community Service
Scholarships 500

Cuddle quilts 200

Fair awards 100
Special projects 0
LPS books 0
Discover Nebraska 200
Santa Socks *
Total Community 1,000
Service
.
Professional Services
Bank service charge 100
Accounting 320
State nonproft biennial 0
fee
Total Professional 420
Services
I L
‘Public Organizations
160
AQS,NQA,AQSG,NSQG
dues
University Place Art 1,000
Center
Total Public 1,160
Organizations
I J
TOTAL EXPENDITURES 16,120
NET INCOME (LOSS) 0

*doesn't affect budget
(self-funding account)

Directions for May Basket Friendship
Block

Add 1/4" seam allowance to all templates. Use
white on white for background and a spring
color for the baskets.
For quick cuts: (this is actual cut size
Piece “A” is a2 5 5/8" square cut in half
Piece “B” is a 5 5/8" square cut in half
Piece “C”isa 1 3/4" X 4" rectangle
Piece “D” is a 2" square cut in half
Piece ‘E” is a 3 1/2" square cut in half




#* % May Basket — Friendship Block for May # %
6" Block — 6 2" unfinished




1950's SOCK HOP
Lincoln/Omaha Quilt Guild's Fall Retreat
October 3-5, 2008
Eastern Nebraska 4-H Center
Gretna, NF
Hosted by the Lincoln Quilt Guild
Cost: $80.00 (includes lodging, food, activitics)

Enjoy a weekend of no phones ringing, no television blar-
ing and no one tugging at your sleeve for you to leave your sewing machine to at-
tend to their needs. Instead YOUR needs will be met this weekend. All meals will
be cooked by someone else and no dishes to wash. Just sew to your hearts con-
tent. Either on your own project or our planned project. All while listening to the
sounds of the '50's. Saturday night we will have a pajama party, with a prize for
the best pj's, so put your imaginations to work.

We will again have massages on Saturday and Tai Chi on Sunday. The
massages will be in a chair - $10.00 for 15 minutes. If you wish to enjoy a
massage, check the registration form. You will schedule your time at the retreat
and pay directly to the therapist at the time of your massage.

We are accepting registrations anytime after May 12, 2003. There will be 45 spots
open for each guild until July 1, 2003. After that date, it will be first come, first
serve. Complete the registration form, make a check payable to LINCOLN QUILT
GUILD for $80 and enclose a SASE. No refunds after August 15 unless your spot
is filled. The fee is higher than last year due to a registration fee that is now being
charged by the 4-H Center.

MAIL TO: Diana Dreith P.O. Box 16 Martell, NE 68404

See page 11 for Fall Retreat Registration Form.....
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Fall Retreat Registration FORM muail to Diana Dreith P.O. Box 16 Martell, NE 68404

Name: E-mail

Address

« .y, State, Zip

I would like a massage. 1 will pay at the time of the massage.
I would like vegetarian when possible.

You will choose your own cabin when you artive at the 4-H Center.

May 2003 Class Registration:

Lyn Mann, Lake Forest, CA, "There's No Such Thing as an Ugly Fabric"

(Class participants will construct a simple scrap quilt while learning how to make any fabric look great
depending on what you put with it.)

Date/Time/Cost: Tuesday, May 13 , 2003, 9 am. to 3 p-m., $35/person

Location: All Saints Lutheran Church, 8251 Pioneers

Your name

Your address

Your phone # (daytime) (evening)
Send check payable to LQG, completed registration, and SASE to Donna Dormbusch, 6521 Everett Street,
Lincoln, NE 68506

______________________________________________________________________________________ J

| p—

ncoln Quilters Guild
2003-2004 Membership Registration & Dues
Membership dues are $25 per year except for members 65 and older and students 18 or younger
who may pay reduced membership dues of $15 per year. Dues can be paid at the monthly meetings
or by mailing a check payable to Lincoln Quilters Guild to: Carolyn Bowman, 7525 Red Oak Ct,,
Lincoln, NE 68516, phone 489-4601. Please complete the form listed below and submit it with
your payment. Payments must be made by July 15, 2003. There will be a $5 late fee for all dues
paid after July 15,

Name:

Street Address:

City: State: Zip:
Phone: E-mail:

Do Not include my address in the Membership Book.
Year I first joined LQG.
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Hooper Creek Sewing & Quilting
110 South 56th St.
Lincols, NE 68510 402-488-2766

Pfaffl Quiltstyler
*Built in “walking foot”
*Decorative stitches

* Alphabets

*Needle up/down
*Needle threader

Avoid $5 late fee by renewing membership
BEFORE Tuly 15!

Lincoln Quilters Guild
P.O. Box 6861
Lincoln, NE 68506

May 2003 1ssue

Z(’)omferﬁl[ /216}'1'0, /}'zena’_fy serurce,

and ke convenience of shopping
al home in your jammies /
Utistl us al

wow. 7u1f/ea/é}'/(y. com

or call 402-420-9292
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